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2015 Review of Railways (Access) Code 2000 

NOTICE OF PUBLICATION OF PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

Today the Authority published submissions received in response to its Issues Paper for the 2015 
Review of the Railways (Access) Code 2000 on its website.  

Submissions were received from the following interested parties by the closing deadline on 
6 April, 2015: 

 Pacific National 

 Co-Operative Bulk Handling 

 Aurizon  

 WA Farmers Federation 

 Roy Hill 

 Brockman Iron 

 AMEC 

 Brookfield Rail 

 The Pilbara Infrastructure Pty Ltd 

 Department of Transport 

 Professor Michael Gillooly 

The Authority will consider the relevant matters raised in submissions when preparing its Draft 
Report on the Review. 
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